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 Transport for NSW acknowledges the Traditional Custodians of the Northern Beaches on which we 
work and pays respect to Elders past and present. 

As outlined in our November 2023 notification, we 
have been carrying out site investigations to better 
understand and inform the options being considered 
as part of these improvements. 

Investigations will continue until Friday 28 June 
2024 to assist with design development. Work will 
be carried out in stages across the 9.5km corridor 
and include ecological, utility, survey and 
geotechnical investigations which may involve 
boring and minor excavation at times. 

We will be on site periodically over the next four 
months and will include both day and night shifts, 
weather permitting. Day shift hours are Monday 
to Friday 7am to 6pm and Saturdays 8am to 1pm.  

The NSW Government is investigating 
improvements to Wakehurst Parkway between 
Frenchs Forest Road, Frenchs Forest and 
Pittwater Road, North Narrabeen focusing on 
safety and capacity for this key link in 
Sydney’s Northern Beaches. 
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Night work hours are Monday to Saturdays from 
8pm to 5am.  This work will take place up to 15 
night shifts over the next four months. No work 
will be carried out on Sundays or during public 
holidays.  
 

Traffic changes 
To ensure public safety, temporary traffic lane 
closures and reduced speed limits may be in place. 
For the latest traffic updates, please call 132 701, 
visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic 
NSW App. 

Access to some properties may be impacted during 
our work. We will notify any impacted properties 
prior to work commencing and discuss alternative 
access arrangements with property owners directly 
as required. 

 

Contact us 
For more information, please contact us on 1800 
684 490 or email projects@transport.nsw.gov.au   

 

Location of work 
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